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Request to Pursue a Grant 

Kenton Elementary School–Acellus STEM Grant for Special Education (International Academy/Science) 

Kenton Elementary School would like to apply for a matching funds grant, the Acellus STEM Grant for 

Special Education.  The grant is for $5,000, created to help schools embrace STEM Robotics for young 

learners with special needs, providing programable robots, software, materials and training.   Kenton will be 

setting up a “GoFundMe” page to support the matching funds for our project.   

https://www.science.edu/acellus/grants/ 

https://www.science.edu/acellus/grants/

